
 

 
 
 

Re: Policy b (ii)  

 

• There needs to be clarification of how high-quality design is going to be measured to 

meet high level of standards. A framework of principles for high quality should be 

implemented. A suggestion could include looking at the “Building for Life”.  

• It should be clarified where and how the different options will be demonstrated. These 

should be demonstrated to the public domain.  

• There are concerns that “usual suspects”, commercial development architects, would be 

favoured. An independent group controlled by the community should be established and 

supported to review applications.  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• The policy should clarify and include different levels of accessibility. For example, whether 

and how children can access, if the design is accessible for today or by taking into account 

future needs.  

• Policy should ensure that the design is accessible and inclusive for the future with the 

intention of lasting forever and be suitable for different types.  

• People’s housing needs change. Space standards should be adaptable to reflect this and 

ensure accessibility for a lifetime.  
 



 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

• The list of Policy b (microclimate, overshadowing etc) should expand to include key 

local views within the area that support the heritage of the area.  

• Policies should include assurance that natural light should not be compromised for 

height, by clearly demonstrating how this is going to be measured.  
 



 

 

 

• It is of concern that this doesn’t include a list of community assets, previously requested 

by community groups and welcomed by the OPDC  

 

Policy b (iv):  

 

• The wording “reasonable attempts” should be clarified and explained. Assurance that the 

community knowledge and a list of archiving materials should be used to inform this 

should be included in the policy  

 

  



  

 


